
Integrated Resource Plan
2016
Chelan County PUD is preparing  the 2016 
Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) as required by state 
law. The 10-year plan outlines the sources of power 
needed to supply PUD customers. A new IRP must be 
developed every four years and updated every two 
years.

Schedule for the 2016 IRP:
May 16	 Begin discussion
June 6	 Present final draft
June 20	 Hearing on final draft IRP  
	 and commission action
The first two presentations will be made during 
regular PUD commission study sessions that begin at 
10 a.m. in the boardroom at 327 N. Wenatchee Ave. 
The hearing will be at 1 p.m. during a commission 
business meeting at the same location.

Visit our website at chelanpud.org: 
“Environment> 
Operating Responsibly> 
Integrated Resource Plan” 
for more information. 


